
Dear   Riverton   family,  
 
I   first   want   to   express   my   love   and   compassion   to   everyone   during   these   unprecedented   times.  
We   will   get   through   this.   The   world   will   heal.   
Social   Studies   will   be   resuming   effective   4/20/2020.   I   look   forward   to   adapting   with   the   rest   of  
you.   It’s   a   whole   new   world.   My   aim   is   to   continue   to   be   a   resource   to   my   scholars.   Please  
ensure   that   your   child   is   logged   in.   The   classroom   codes   are   provided   below   for   those   who   have  
yet   to   connect.   Thank   you!  
 
Sincerely,  
Mr.   Dayan  
 
Google   Classroom   Codes:  
Brandeis   -   o6hwz7l  
Rice   -   32xp62h  
Hopkins   -   u2xxzg4  
Caltech   -   xuczmpc  
 


